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From March 20 - 22, several teachers from our school visited a school in
Taiwan. We visited the first IB-accredited school in Taiwan, located in
Kaohsiung and a school in Taipei that has had an online exchange with
Nagano Nichidai Elementary School for over a year.
Through our visits to these two schools, we felt the depth of the IB program. In
the future, we hope to work with our school's students and pupils to establish
exchanges with schools in many countries and regions.

School Visit in Taiwan

The 13th issue of the IB Center Newsletter is the last issue for this year.

Thank you very much for your support over the past year. 


